
 
 

Minutes from board meeting Wednesday the 26th of May  

• Next Conference in Lillehammer, Norway – what to plan, do and prepare  

The board discussed the next Network Meeting/Conference in Lillehammer, Norway 
February 2022. They decided the Network Meeting will start the 24th of February at 
10 o´clock. For partners who arrive the day before it will be a gathering at a pub to 
have some chat and drinks. The first hour of the Network meeting will start with 
short network and board information. New board will be chosen. The idea is that one 
partner from each national network will be partner: Spain, Norway, Germany 
(included by Austria and Switzerland) in the board.  
The theme for the rest of the day will be “Supervision” and the day will be mixed by 
partner presentation and experience exchange.  
Second day will include a lecture and time for discussions.  
The fee will include coffee the first day, lunch, dinner in the evening. Next day coffee 
and lunch.   
 
Liv will make a blog available for the Network with Blog with information, about the 
time, place, available hotels map, etc.  

• Next Newsletter 

Peter and Tamina will send a draft to the board about their pilot project. It will be 
presented in the next coming Newsletter and at the network meeting in Lillehammer.  

• Next board meeting    

The 25of August at 1 o´clock.  

/Carina  

 


